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BSEC PERMIS participated online in the 2025 ITF Annual Consultation with International 
Organizations, hosted by OECD Conference Centre and held in hybrid format on 28 January 
2025, in preparation of the forthcoming 2025 ITF Summit on “Transport Resilience to Global 
Shocks” (Leipzig, 21 - 23 May 2025) and the 2026 Summit on “Transport Resilience: Funding a 
Just and Green Transition”.  
 
The 2025 ITF Summit will explore how governments ensure the continuity of transport systems 
amidst current and future disruptions. The program will focus on key shocks such as natural 
disasters, pandemics, cyber-attacks, and geopolitical crises, which can cause operational delays, 
economic losses, and diminished public confidence. 
 
The event was preceded, on 27 January, by an ITF Consultation on Gender and Transport, where 
BSEC PERMIS was also represented. 
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